






imposing a limit on the number of buses in a way that is fair for small and large operators, 
particularly since ensuring a thriving marketplace is central to our agency's mission. Further 
consultation with the Law Department regarding the process for distributing plates fairly and 
legally under such a cap would also be necessary. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify today. We look forward to continuing to work with the 
Council on the proposed legislation and are happy to answer any questions. 




